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Dear Parents/Guardians:       October 13, 2011 
 

Bubble Gum Day 

Bubble gum day will be held on Friday, October 28th.  In order to chew gum for the 
day, students and staff are required to purchase a gum license for $2 each.  
Packages of gum will be sold for $1 each.  Proceeds from this fundraiser will go 
towards the Grade 7-8 music program. 
 

Pink Day 

Friday, October 28th will also be Pink Day.  Students and staff are encouraged to 
wear pink, in recognition of Breast Cancer Awareness, and to also donate $1 each 
towards finding a cure for this illness that affects so many.  The funds we raise will 
be forwarded to the District of Timiskaming Social Services Administration Board 
who are participating in Breast Cancer Fundraising efforts during the month of 
October. 
 

Picture Proofs 

If you have not already done so, please return your school picture orders as soon as 
possible.  Orders will be forwarded to Lifetouch on Monday, October 17th.  If your 
child requires a picture retake, please do not send the proofs back to Lifetouch.  
Instead, return them to the school, indicating you require a retake, and they will be 
given to the photographer on retake day.  Picture Retake Day will be Friday, 
November 4th at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 

Norcard Fundraiser 

Our Norcard fundraising program continues for the remainder of this month.  
Please ensure all orders and payment is returned to the school no later than Friday, 
October 28th.   
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Halloween Activities 

Monday, October 31st is Halloween day.  Students may bring their costumes to 
school, but for the afternoon only.  A costume parade will be held at 1:00 p.m. in the 
gymnasium.  Please ensure that costumes are in good taste and in keeping with our 
school dress code.  You are welcome to join us for the parade. 
 

Pizza Day 

Pizza days will be held on the last Friday of each month (unless otherwise notified), 
beginning Friday, October 28th.  Pizza slices will be $2.50 each.  Orders for this 
month=s pizza day are due to classroom teachers no later than Tuesday, October 25th.  
Proceeds raised will go towards the Junior/Senior Kindergarten year-end activities. 
 

Parent-Teacher Interviews 

Progress Reports will be sent home on Wednesday, November 9th.  Parent-Teacher 
interviews will be held on Thursday, November 10th from 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.  
Interview request forms will be sent home soon.  If you would like to meet with 
your child=s teacher, please ensure that your request form is returned to the school by 
Friday, November 4th.  We will do our best to accommodate everyone=s requests.  
You will be notified of your interview times prior to November 9th.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Matt Turner 
Principal 
 
 


